
Nickalus Holmes 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
17/1 0/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 05564-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 7:57 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Florida Public Service Commission hearing regarding FPL rate increase 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 7:26 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Florida Public Service Commission hearing regarding FPL rate increase 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: B Fdez <fnbfernandez@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, July 5, 2025 1:23 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fw: Florida Public Service Commission hearing regarding FPL rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
Reference Docket No. 20250011-EI 
Florida PSC 

From: B Fdez <fn bfernandez@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2025 1:51 PM 
To: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Florida Public Service Commission hearing regarding FPL rate increase 

Docket No. 20250011-EI 

I am contacting you today to express my support for FPL as a reliable energy provider for the Florida residents. 
I have been an FPL customer for many years and their service has always been reliable and is considered one 
of the lowest rates in the country. For that reason, a rate increase might be considered in their behalf based 
on today's economy. I hope that proper consideration be giving to their request. 

Respectfully, 

Anibal F. Fernandez 
521 NW 136 Ave 
Miami, Fl 33182 
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